
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

  

Wed 28/4 - Small Schools Cross Country 

Fri 7/5 - Zone Cross Country at Gilgai 

Fri 14/5 - Dress Like a Pirate day K-3 

 

 
 

Week 2 Term 2 

26th April 2021 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week and  

PBL Bear Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 
Welcome back for Term 2. Once again I look forward to another great term supporting the learning of 

our students. 

 

Culture of Success 

At Tingha Public School we are committed to positively influencing every student’s life. Regular 

attendance at school and displaying the school’s Positive Behaviour for Learning values (Proud, 

Strong, Safe and Respectful) allow students to make educational gains and contribute to our 

‘successful school culture’. As parents you can support and reinforce these school values by asking 

your child what these qualities mean and how they have shown these during their school day. 

 

Online Testing 

Over the coming weeks students from Years 3 to 6 will take part in some online testing. Years 4 and 

6 will participate in Check In Assessments in Week 3. Students in Years 3 and 5 will sit the NAPLAN 

tests in Week 4.These tests should not add extra stress to students. Their intention is to provide the 

school will valuable progress data on our students whilst identifying areas for further focus. If you 

have any questions or queries about these tests please contact the school. 

 

ANZAC Day 

ANZAC Day was commemorated yesterday. This is an extremely important national day that 

recognises the significant sacrifice made others to protect our country to allow us to live the life we 

do today. Thanks to Cooper, Isabel, Riley, Jamerakai, Nevaeh, Tshani, Ahkeila, Cameron, David and 

Tytrell along with numerous staff who represented the school by marching in the town parade.  

 

Small Schools Sport and Cross Country 

This year once again, the Sapphire Small Schools (Delungra, Gilgai, Gum Flat and Tingha Public 

Schools) are combining for a number of sporting events. This partnership will be advantageous to 

our students. It gives them the opportunity to regularly socialise with students from the other schools 

building friendships. For the older students it increases the competition level and better prepares 

students for zone and regional sporting carnivals, should they qualify. 

This Wednesday we will look forward to hosting the Small Schools Cross Country. Parents and 

caregivers are welcome to come. A sign in table will be situated at the double gates on Ruby Street 

below the Preschool. A QR code will be accessible. Spectators will be able to cheer on participants, 

on school grounds but not on the cross country course.  

Canteen is available to all with a limited menu. 

As always we look forward to another great fortnight at Tingha Public School and witnessing 

students becoming ‘strong’ and ‘respectful’ with their learning. 

Cheryl McIlwain 
Relieving Principal 
 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Spotlight on 

K-3 

Building shelters for 

their animals 

Modified design to change the 

height of the doorway. 

Created some shade 

Making patterns by 

threading beads. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making jumpers  

Cutting 
Sewing 

Some measuring was involved 

A Zebra coat 

A scarf was added. All animals snug and warm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

2/3 wrote stories about their favourite pet, making sure they added details about their pet.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling these bags 
out for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is appreciated. If you do 
not have the exact money for the order, any change can be added to the Canteen 
book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order lunches please 
be advised you are to sign in at the office with a QR Code and sign the 
visitor register before visiting the canteen. 

 

Order forms were sent home for students today for the Cross Country on 

Wednesday. As you will see by the order form our normal menu will not be 

available for this day only. A limited amount of food will be available for 

purchase by spectators for lunch. Please be aware we are operating with limited 

help in the canteen, this may result in long queues waiting to be served. 

The canteen will be open until 1.30pm for any purchases. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


